

	Ms. Harris's Newsletter

December 2016
Dear Parents and Students,
Students always receive homework on a regular basis, which includes journals (due every TUESDAY), spelling lists, extra worksheets for homework and other kinds of homework to help them achieve in class.  Homework should not take more than 30-60 minutes per week.

My website is http://kharristks.weebly.com/.  Here, you can find information about what we are doing in classes, extra homework sheets and other resources to help your child improve at home.  If you, the parent, have any questions or concerns, you are welcome to contact me at  kharristks@gmail.com.  Students are also more than welcome to email me for help, as well!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a safe and very happy holiday season!

What We’ll Be Doing:
4 Language Arts
Silly Stories
Winter Vacation Homework: 
Spelling 28
Science Invention
1 journal
5 Language Arts
Yunmi and Halmoni Letter and Brochure
Winter Vacation Homework: 
Spelling 28
Science Invention
1 journal
6 Language Arts
Write a Biography
Living Museum
Winter Vacation Homework: 
Spelling 28
Science Invention
1 journal

	
4 Math
Adding and Subtracting Mixed Fractions
Test

5 Math
Dividing Decimals Test

6 Math
Ratio and Probability Test

***Book reports are due at the end of every month.  Please make sure you are turning in your book reports.  You MUST complete any makeup book reports you did not do before.***






















	
Important Dates

	Journals are due every TUESDAY.
	

	12/14 CA
	

	12/16 Class cleaning
	

	12/17 Closing Ceremony
	

	12/18-1/9 Winter Vacation
	

	1/10 Back to School
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